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 Construction Access 

As with all new development, the construction will have a short-term impact on local residents/adjacent uses such as the community centre. To minimise this impact the 

developer has provided a construction management plan with the application. The community centre car park will be provided in advance of the main works and 

alternative footpaths through the site will be provided until the new development is complete. 

 

 


















